111 Reay Cr,,
Winnipeg, MB R2K 3R2
September 27, 2013

John Dick Landscaping,
470 Kingsford Avenue,
Winnipeg, MB R2G 0K2

Dear John:

Our front yard landscaping project was completed yesterday, thanks to you and your
fantastic, hardworking crew.

From our initial meeting, we were so impressed by your values, integrity and commitment to
our complete satisfaction. These traits are shared by your employees as well. Every person
we met was concerned with our vision and made it their personal responsibility to ensure our
wishes were fulfilled.

We must send a special thank you to Stacey and the crew for their generosity and
understanding. These guys took a few minutes of their own time to help an elderly neighbor
in need. Again, John, that speaks volumes for the values and integrity of John Dick
Enterprises.

Based on comments we have received from the neighborhood, you have taken our yard from
the worst to the nicest on the street. Thank you so much, and thank you and your team for

reinforcing our belief that it’s people that make the difference. We feel truly blessed.

John, please feel free to use our name or address for reference purposes. We would be
pleased to share our experience with your prospective customers.

With sincere gratitude,

John & Irene Raines



